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Young Voices 

This week, Herne View had the privilege to host the final of the Young Voices public 

speaking final which the school runs in conjunction with Ilminster Rotary. 13 children 

representing 6 schools talked for 2 minutes on why their community was special to them and 

all the children talked with confidence and enthusiasm. We were very proud of our Herne 

View finalists Penny, Evyn and River who all represented the school to a high standard but 

were sadly beaten on the evening. Congratulations to all involved and thank you to all who 

helped, especially our English team and Mrs Budd, Mr Whitfield, Mr Higgins and Mr Dyke who 

all helped with setting up and running on the night. 
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PTA fundraising 

Thank you to everyone who supported the PTA Bingo last Friday which was a great evening 

attended by over 100 family members and raised £394.75. Our thanks go to our PTA 

committee who helped and everyone who donated Easter eggs including Laurie McKinnon 

at Spar. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Services 

 

It has been lovely to see so many families at our Easter Services and our children have been 

amazing sharing the Easter story through song, drama, art, poetry and prayer. Thank you to 

the children, staff and to Rev Jo and the staff at the Minster for sharing a very special Easter 

message with us all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions to help children talk about their learning 

 

Our next two questions to encourage children to talk about their day: 

 

If you could change one thing about school, what would it be? 

If you were the headteacher, what one rule would you make for all the children in your 

school? 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Motiv8 

 

Well done to the group of children who attended the MOTIV8 Nerf Battle @ Yeovil College 

this week. You were all fully engaged, ran around all morning and were a credit to our 

school.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week 

 

Don’t forget term ends after school next Thursday 28th March for the Easter holidays. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

  
 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

  

   
  

  

  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

                                                          Herne View 
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Tuck Shop 
What you need to do  

 

1) – Pop £3.00 per child in an envelope 

 

 

2) Write “Tuck Shop” along with your Child’s name,  

    class and quantity on the front. 

 

3) Post it through the school letter box by   

                  midnight on the Wednesday 27th March  
  

  

                            Payments open from Friday 15th march 

 

 

OR 
 

Use the Schools Gateway App - £3.25 per child 

 

Your child will be sent home with a 50p premixed  

bag of sweets on each of the 6 Fridays from April to 

May half term holidays  

 
This offer is also extended to siblings  

that don’t attend the school but would like to be included 

………or parents for that matter 
 

 



 


